
MONTH OF THE MILITARY CHILD 
FLEET & FAMILY SUPPORT CENTER 

** AT NEX ** 
15 April, 10:30 AM - 1:30 PM 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Fleet & Family Support Center staff, Security, 
NFCU will be at the Navy Exchange to answer 
questions and give away free pamphlets and 

brochures on parenting. “Flutter-bye”, the FFSC 
clown, will have balloons and other give-a-ways for 

children. FREE Popcorn. So, come on by! 
 
 


